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Find out how you can

PRAY.
Pray that students on our campus will
recognize God’s love for them and their
need for Him. 
Pray that our ministry can effectively
proclaim the gospel so it will be heard
and understood. 
Pray for our Bible study that meets on
Tuesday nights at 7:15 p.m. (MST).
Pray that we will continue to be
approved each semester for adequate
meeting space on campus. 
Pray for our staff and student leadership
team as we seek to lead in a manner
that is pleasing to God. 
Pray for our ongoing fundraising efforts
as self-funded missionaries.

PARTICIPATE.
PRAY: Please consider praying through
the requests listed above. You can also
email us at kentslack@hotmail.com and
ask to be added to our email prayer
team. 

TELL: You can also participate in our
ministry by telling other missions-
minded individuals about our ministry
at UCCS. Let them know how they, too,
can be praying or possibly contribute.

PROVIDE.
Many missionaries build a team to join
their ministry in prayer, participation,
and provision. These friends, family
and churches support missionaries
beyond the tithes and offerings given
within the church plant. Visit
sendnetwork.com/PlanterFunding for
NAMB's policy on providing for church
plants.

Contact me at kentslack@hotmail.com

About the Family
Elizabeth and I got married May 15, 2004. The two of us moved from Texas to
Colorado in July 2008 to begin Christian Challenge at the University of Colorado at
Colorado Springs (UCCS), which is the ministry we lead to this day. 

Since that time, our family has grown from two to five. Nathan was born in 2009,
Aaron was born in 2011, and Sarah was born in 2015. 

We are completely overwhelmed by God’s goodness and faithfulness toward us, and
we consider it a privilege to reach college students as a family.

About My Ministry
We are collegiate/university missionaries serving the University of Colorado at
Colorado Springs (UCCS), a campus of more than 12,000 students. We have been
leading Christian Challenge at UCCS since the fall semester of 2008.

Christian Challenge is a university campus ministry dedicated to challenging all
students to grow in their understanding of Jesus Christ. We are excited to see how
God continues to work in and through Christian Challenge at UCCS, but there are
still so many students on our campus who do not know Jesus.

If you would like to find out more about how you can help support our ministry at
UCCS, please contact us at kentslack@hotmail.com. We would love to have you
share in this journey with us, so please be sure to look through the section labeled
“Participate.”
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